
 
 
Date: April 11, 2024 
 
To,  
BSE Limited  
Listing Department/ Department of Corporate Services  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street  
Mumbai - 400 001  
 
Scrip Code: 509053 
  
Clarification Regarding Price Movement 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
This is in respect to your email dated 5th April, 2024 we would like to inform that we do not have 

any new/additional information/announcement which may have bearing on the price Behaviour 

in the scrip. 

 

Kindly take the same in your records. 

 

Thanking You,  

For on behalf of Banas Finance Limited  
 
 
 

Girraj Kishor Agrawal 
Director 
DIN: 00290959 
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